
From the Editor-in-Chief 
 

Dear readers, 

I am pride to introduce this second number of the EURAS Journal of Social Sciences. 

I think we have accomplished our mission of providing high quality contributions on 

uncommon topics which deserve attention and analysis. The nationality of the authors 

and the set of the countries subject of the articles is noticeable as well. We 

present six articles plus a valuable shorter contribution concerning e-learning 

during covid-19 pandemic and a very interesting book review. We hope you enjoy this 

issue and feel encouraged to follow and support the activities of EURAS. Again and 

forever, many thanks to the staff of EURAS and Istanbul Aydın University and to all 

the people who have cooperated to this accomplishment. 
 

 

Prof. Fabio L. Grassi, PhD 


